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Jessica:

I write today to assure the Department of Theatre's support for the development and teaching of the proposed Theatre/Art Ed 367.03 Criticizing TV.  The joint development of this course, as encouraged by the College, has been a good journey.  The result capitalizes on the strengths of both of our departments and this new course serves our mission well.

We have established a pattern where the course money generated will follow the instructor, the supervision plan for the Graduate Teaching Associates involved is strong, and we anticipate a significant student demand whether offered under either Department.

As part of the developing new minor in Video Production and Analysis, the course provides a dynamic of critical thought that will serve as a necessary foundation for those interested in this dynamic field.
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